
 

 

 
 
 

 
   

March 7, 2019 
 
 
Postdoctoral position in Smart Cities 
 
A joint postdoctoral position is available in the labs of Dr. Michael Bauer and Dr. Hanan Lutfiyya in the 
Department of Computer Science at The University of Western Ontario and will commence in 
September 1, 2019 (or agreed upon start date).  
 
This position involves research in the areas related to smart cities including fog/cloud computing for 
smart city applications, resource management, modeling of smart city applications, and network 
performance for smart cities.   
 
Applicants must have expertise in distributed systems, software development/modeling or Internet of 
things.  Preference will be given to those who have some background in Internet of Things, sensors, or 
data analytics. The successful candidate will also have strong communication skills and experience in 
teaching.  
 
This position has a two-year term with a flexible start date of September 1, 2019. The salary will be 
$67,000 CDN per year.  The position will involve teaching two half-courses per year, in addition to 
research. Candidates should have completed a Ph.D. in July 2016 or later. The filling of these positions is 
subject to budgetary considerations. 
  
Please direct all enquiries and application packages, which should include a cover letter, curriculum vitae 
and the contact information for three references, to Michael Bauer by email at bauer@uwo.ca and Hanan 
Lutfiyya at hanan@csd.uwo.ca.  At least one reference should be able to comment on the teaching 
abilities of the applicant and one of the references should be the PhD supervisor.  Please include “PDF in  
Smart Cities” in the subject line of your email. Applications will be considered until June 30 2019.  
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